
 

Microbial Water Quality Data Volunteer needed ASAP! 

The UH HCRI research team has an urgent short term need (starting immediately and 
lasting two weeks) for data entry support in order to publish microbial data (10,000 data 
points) collected on Maui in 2010 at Ahihi Kinau, Kihei, Ka’anapali/Kahekili, and 
Honolua Bay. Here is the HCRI report on the project findings so far.  The data shows 
correlation of increased nutrients and increased microbial populations and increased 
pathogen concentrations to areas where groundwater carries pollutants that originate in 
the injection wells and other sewage sources.We have more data and want to analyze it to 
support publication of the work. 

http://www.hcri.ssri.hawaii.edu/files/research/pdf/TOONEN-
HCRI%20Final%20Report_09-22-10.pdf 

  

This would be excellent experience for anyone seeking training in microbial water quality 
analysis, quality control etc. If interested please contact Robin S. Knox at 
robin@wqcinc.com  or (808)281-6416. 
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